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1 messays

Edward Bannat -DolT- <edward.bannat@maryland.gov> Tue, Jul 23, 2013 at 4:57 PM

To: Edward Bannat -DolT- <edward.bannat@maryland.gov>

Potential Offerors for the subject RFP,
My Clarification Letter #2 follows:

For clarification: After evaluating proposals, the State will give the Offeror of the most advantagecus proposal
the recommendation for award and give it the State's Contract to sign. The recommended awardee will have one
business week to sign and retum the State's Contract. If the most advantageous Offeror won't sign the State's
Contract in one business week, the State will withdraw its recommended award to the most advantageous Offeror
and then offer the recommendation of award to the next most advantageous awardee.

Again, please remember proposals are due at 2PM on July 24, 2013 in Room 445, 45 Calvert Street,
Annapolis, MD 21201. Any proposal received after this time/date will be rejected. Please insure that you provide
ample time to deliver your proposal.

Ed Bannat
Procurement Officer

My email address has changed! My new email address is: edward.bannat@maryland.gov

Edward G. Bannat

IT Procurement Specialist
Procurement Office

Department of Information Technology
45 Calvert Street, Room 445
Annapolis, MD 21401
edward.bannat@maryland.gov
410-260-7662
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